800 NE Oregon Street, Suite 465

Portland, Oregon 97232
Authority  974.673-0540

971-673-0556 (Fax)

Oregon lt I Health Care Regulation and Quality Improvement

December 18, 2020

Mr. Matthew Winton
RTI Surgical, Inc.
11621 Research Circle
Alachua, FL 32615

Dear Mr. Winton:

This letter is to notify you that Rti Surgical, Inc has been placed on the Oregon
Procurement Organizations/Tissue Bank Registry. This registration is in effect
for three years ending on February 21, 2024. We have also noted your registry
is now operated by a newly established legal entity, also named RTI Surgical,
Inc.

Thank you for your cooperation. Should you have any questions, please call me
at the above phone number.

Sincerely,

Liana Walta

Licensing & Certification Specialist

Oregon Health Authority

Public Health Division

Health Care Regulation and Quality Improvement

If you need this information in an alternate format, please call our office at (971)
673-0540 0r TTY 711



